
 
 
 

RELEVANT INFORMATION NOTICE 
June 28, 2022  

 

BAC HOLDING INTERNATIONAL CORP., COMPLEMENTS THE INFORMATION 
REGARDING THE VOLUNTARY LIQUIDATION OF ITS INDIRECT SUBSIDIARY BAC BANK 

INC. (BBI) 

Hereby, BAC Holding International Corp. (“BHI”), complements the Relevant Information 
published on June 27, 2022, with the purpose of expressly clarify that the entity BAC 
Bank Inc. (BBI), whose voluntary liquidation process was informed yesterday, is an entity 
that has been operating in Panama merely under an international banking license and 
that such liquidation is not related to and will not affect the general license held by the 
other banking entities of the BAC Credomatic group operating in Panama and Guatemala 
(known, respectively, as BAC Panama and BAC Guatemala) and will not impact their 
operation and therefore the presence of the group in these two countries will continue 
unaltered. 

It is reiterated that most of BBI's assets and liabilities will be transferred to other indirect 
subsidiaries of BHI, so this process will not have a significant impact on BHI's balance 
sheet and results and that, as of May 2022, BBI's net assets of intercompany accounts 
and accumulated net income represented less than 0.3% of those of BHI, respectively. 

Without further ado, subscribe; 

 
Daniel Pérez Umaña 
Secretary of the Board of Directors 

 

 

 
 


